
                 Templemoor Infant and Nursery School                                                                                                                                                                    
 

        Thursday 22nd October 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please find below the links for the sounds that we have been learning to read and spell in 

school this half term. It would be really beneficial if your child could watch some of these 

films over the holidays. The links will be available until 11:00am on Thursday 29th October 

2020.  

Have a lovely, safe half term holiday! 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Brown  

 
ea 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/rFuE8qYo/57ttlSRf 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/GAU4yhHG/RYJ1sUPW 
 
oi 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/8OLgIvVG/TPMQJsC3 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/gvjvC5bj/EFrujO4M 
 
a-e 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/gz3VDSXQ/lhicVQsB 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Pcc3Ajr2/VznTw3Ao 
 
i-e 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/ghmjSv9K/iMtMb1Xl 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/6HSYDd6N/aIcROdlO 
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https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/pLPWipCt/ZpZUK3Qk 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/pW78AI5J/xbLi95S7 
 
u-e 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/9KPwRDOO/0geYNddZ 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/qN8bZvTE/sUVhkTmR 
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https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/R7fmz354/Q4P30sPG 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/vo62gcHg/RkuD5VTf 
 
are 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/iCHPZx7z/dXWd3A3d 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/zk5dIXE2/IpMcSnD3 
 
 
ur 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/a6X4zmbf/LU8x84t4 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/kH74RMZK/CbXAFWSL 
 
er 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/scbconEX/oHBIu0rt 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/zbp4wQOK/JhQRRQf2 
 
 
 
ow 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/sagMJe6T/sUWCoj5d 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/2e9vKjb3/F9v2caSk 
 
ai 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/AZYyGIUb/C1gbCXDt 
 
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/U2oQpfRb/jeCK9FVX 
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